
The Apostle Paul NEVER based his hope for the church on the trends of 
the church. He always based his hope for the church in Jesus Christ. 

--John S. Dickerson

April	 6.	 2016	 marks	 the	 20th	 Anniversary	 of	 the	 Family	 Room.
April	 6,	 1996	 was	 Easter	 Sunday.	 Construction	 of	 the	 Family	 
Room	 had	 started	 in	 June	 1995.	 Finished	 in	 1996,	 the	 Easter	 
Sunday	 breakfast	 was	 the	 first	 official	 use	 of	 the	 Family	 Room	 
for	 DCC.	 Chuck	 Gleason	 oversaw	 the	 project	 and	 all	 agree	 that	 
he	 did	 a	 superb	 job.	 Think	 of	 all	 the	 uses	 that	 room	 has	 had	 in	 
the	 past	 20	 years!	 	 PTL!

History Notes and a Great One!

Sunday, March 27th - 7:30 & 9:30 AM

Diaconate & Elders Meeting after Sunday 
Worship Service - March 6th & March 13th

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~-
~~

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~-
~~

Spring Forward
Don't forget to set your clocks

ahead 1 hour
Saturday Night , March 12th

Easter Lilies - $9
You are welcome to celebrate with 
Easter lilies, share in remembrance 

of someone, or for someone.

Sign up sheet on the table in the sanctuary.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~-
~~
Celebrate 100 Years with Madeline Livingston
 Madeline Livingston will be 100 years old ...

(you can say "old" at 100 years, can't you?) on March 16th.
 There will be an open-house birthday celebration for Madeline
at Bethel Pointe on Saturday, March 19th from 1 p.m. to 5 p.m.
 Cards, greetings and visits would all be appreciated.
"Observe therefore all the commands I am giving you today,. . .
that you may live long in the land. . ." -- Deuteronomy 11:8-9


